From: Christine Inker [mailto:christine.inker@woodstock-tc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 April 2016 10:57
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 16/00161/ADV

Attn: Victoria Barrett

Planning Application 16/00161/ADV

Applicant’s Name:  Pye Homes Ltd

Proposal:  RETROSPECTIVE – 1 No non-illuminated advertisement sign

Location:  Highway Adjacent to Shipton Road, Shipton On Cherwell

The above application was discussed at a meeting of Woodstock Town Council last night.  The Council would like to respond as follows:

RESOLVED that Woodstock Town Council OBJECTS to this planning application on the grounds that,

(i) This signage is contrary to all regulations and is distracting to drivers.

(ii) There is no reason for this to be made an exception under present regulations.
(iii) The Council does not want this to set a precedent.
(iv) It is contrary to the character of the area.
Regards

Christine

Christine Inker

Administration Assistant

Woodstock Town Council

Tel: 01993 811216

Email: Christine.inker@woodstock-tc.gov.uk
